
Going COVID Crazy?
Hockey registrations still open!  Season runs for Term 3! 

Do you want to try a new sport that's fun and exciting - that you can join at any age?  
Then hockey is the sport for you!

Friendly, mixed grass comp played on
Saturdays at Frank Gray, Curl Curl -
no travel required! We take children
from 4 -18 of all abilities - beginners

welcome at any age including
beginner high school comp! 

For more information or to register go to:
https://www.revolutionise.com.au/manlyhockey/registration/

 or email us:  manlyjuniorhockey@gmail.com 


